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All WCS students have their own unique student login accounts. Effective immediately, there will no longer be a generic student account for multiple people to use. Students can access their accounts by logging onto computers with the information below.

Username:  Student ID Number (Lunch Number)
Password:  Student Birth Date with No Leading Zeroes before the Month or the Date (i.e.  3102003 would be the password for a student whose birthday is March 10, 2003; likewise, 812004 would be the password for a student whose birthday is August 1, 2004).

As students use their unique accounts for the first time, they will not be able to access the internet until they have logged into zScaler, our internet filter.  They must do this by entering the following:

Email:  [their Student ID Number]@wilkes.k12.nc.us (i.e.  1812930@wilkes.k12.nc.us)
Password:  Student Birth Date with No Leading Zeroes before the Month or the Date (see examples above)

IMPORTANT:

· School faculty and staff should NEVER allow students to use computers that are logged into the adult’s account. This is a violation of board policy. Because adults have different permissions through our internet filter, there is a greater possibility that students could access inappropriate web sites should they be using a computer that is logged in as an adult. In addition, all internet activity would be tracked to the adult’s account.

· Under NO circumstances should you enter your own teacher email address and password to access the internet when a student is logged into the computer.  This would give the student more open access to the internet and would track all sites visited under that student login to your teacher account on that particular computer.  This is also a violation of board policy.

· After students have logged into zScaler using their own unique login credentials, they should not have to do this again the next time they attempt to access the web unless they are signing in on a different computer.  To save class time, it will be imperative that students use the same netbook cart computer if at all possible.
